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Re: Docket # 288 13, Cap Rock Electric 

March 25,2004 

Dear Sirs, 

I am against the rate increase proposed by Cap Rock Electric. I feel that the 
rates they currently charge are too expensive. A 14.45% increase is totally 
unreasonable, as we are already paying more than others using a different 
electric company. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Hunt-Collin bivision 


